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BY EMAIL  
 
 
June 11, 2019 
 

To:  All Parties, EB-2017-0049 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Distribution Rates Application 2018 - 2022 
 Board File Number:  EB-2017-0049 
 Errata for June 6, 2019 Interim Rate Order 
 

The EB-2017-0049 Interim Rate Order issued on June 6, 2019 contained an erroneous 
Tariff of Rates and Charges. 

This matter was brought to the OEB’s attention by Hydro One subsequent to the 
issuance of the Interim Rate Order. Hydro One advised that the Tariff of Rates and 
Charges did not incorporate an adjustment for a correction to the Global Adjustment 
account balance that Hydro One had stated in its Draft Rate Order Reply submission 
needed to be incorporated into the final rate order.1 

Hydro One has provided to the OEB a Tariff of Rates and Charges reflecting this 
adjustment and supporting calculations. The OEB has examined this material and is 
satisfied that it appropriately corrects this error. 

Pursuant to its powers under Rule 41.02 of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, 
the OEB may at any time, without notice or a hearing of any kind, correct a 
typographical error, error of calculation or similar error made in its orders or decisions.  

The OEB has amended the Decision and Order to reflect the correct Tariff of Rates and 
Charges. The revised Interim Rate Order is attached. This revised Interim Rate Order 
supersedes and replaces the previously issued Interim Rate Order. The revised Interim 
Rate Order does not change the OEB’s findings. The calculations supporting it are also 
attached to this letter. 

                                                           
1 EB-2017-0049 DRO Reply Submission, p. 27. 
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Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed by 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 

Att. 


